The City Council of Elk Horn, Iowa met in special session on Wednesday, March 24th, 2021 at 5:30 P.M. with the following members present: Mayor, Stan Jens; Council members Fredericksen, McCarthy, Potts, and Petersen. Absent: Teegerstrom. 

 Also in attendance were Clint Fichter, Small City Resource Institute and Dave Strum with Snyder and Associates.
Fredericksen moved, seconded by Petersen to approve the agenda. ROLL CALL: Ayes 4. 

Business owners in Elk Horn have brought forward concerns regarding the trees on Main Street and causing damage to sidewalks. Council discussed and stated it would be at the business owners’ expense to have the tree removed and to repair the concrete.  

McCarthy moved, seconded by Potts to approve the engineering contract with Snyder & Associates for Washington street improvements from East city limit to West city limit in 2022. 

McCarthy moved, seconded by Fredericksen to open the public meeting for the FY Budget 2021-2022. 

McCarthy moved, seconded by Petersen to approve the Fiscal Year 2022 budget. ROLL CALL: Ayes 4.

Potts moved, seconded by Petersen to close the public meeting. ROLL CALL: Ayes 4.

The meeting adjourned at 6:00PM.  


 

____________________________				 _____________________________
Stan Jens, Mayor 						Chelsee Jacobsen, City Clerk

